
04/11/2020 

MR Adam Burt 
16 Deakin ST 
Forestville NSW 2087 
adam.j.burt@gmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1924 - Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST NSW 2086

Before the development is allowed to go ahead, we request that the RMS and Transport for 
NSW and the Developers agree a suitable entry exit point that takes traffic on and off the main 
arterial routes (Forest Way and Warringah Road) and NOT the local back streets. 

As a resident of Deakin St, we witness daily the problems associated with the high traffic flow 
in the back streets (including Deakin and Bentley St) - damage to parked vehicles is frequent 
and within the last six months in front of out house alone, has included scraped cars, wing 
mirrors knocked off multiple cars and an SUV written off. We feel unsafe parking in our 
suburban street. At peak times, drivers become impatient navigating the narrow streets as only 
one car can pass when residents and visitors need to park on the road. 

We kindly request your careful consideration as these streets are already heaving and 
problematic. We request direct exit from any redevelopment onto Forestway and/or traffic lights 
at the intersection of Altona and Warringah Road. 

Sent: 4/11/2020 9:40:54 PM
Subject: Online Submission


